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House T-Shirt & Hat - further 

information 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We have had a very positive response to our first order of House t-shirts & hats 
with many students placing orders.  Thank you to all those families who have 
placed an order this term. The order should arrive early in Term 2.  
 
To celebrate the purchase of these House T-Shirts & hats and to strengthen our 
new House system we invite students to wear their House colour T-shirt every 
Friday commencing Week 1, Term 2 2018.   House T-Shirts & hats can also be 
worn on sports days and special house event days.  The school grounds will be 
a sea of colour and it is a fabulous opportunity for students in the same house 
teams to get to know each other.   
 
If you have missed the opportunity to order your child’s house T-Shirt and hat, 
please do not worry as we will be placing another order at the end of May 2018.  
An order form will be sent home to families early next term.  
 
We look forward to seeing our students displaying their new house t-shirts with 
pride.  
 
 
SALLY HERBERT  
Assistant Principal  
Wednesday, 28th March 2018. 
  
 
 

 


